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Port Blair, dated the July 2007.

To
M/s Venkateshwara Cements,
Burmanallah, Kodiyaghat,
South Andaman.

Sub: Opening of cement grinding unit of 50 Tons capacity in
Burmanallah - reg

Sir,

1 am directed to refer to your letter dated 28.5.07 on the
above-cited subject and to say that as per the A & N (PAT)
Regulation, 1956, the area of Burmanallah, Kodiaghat, South
Andaman is not a tribal reserved area. Hence, the question of issue
of certificate on the above matter does not arise.

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Commissioner TW)
(CF: T2 Kajal/n)




